

January 13, 2017

Mr. Anthony Plante Windham Town Manager 8 School Road Windham, ME 04062

Dear Tony,

Please be advised that Windham's membership dues to GPCOG for the July 1, 2017 - June 30, 2018 fiscal year will remain the same. The dues for the Town of Windham are \$17,001, which is based on a formula of \$1 per capita as determined by the most recent United States Census data. This will be the 27th consecutive year in which the member dues rate has remained constant.

As always, please feel free to contact us if we can be of any assistance to your town.

With best regards,

Kristina Egan

Executive Director

